
Dutch Flower Foundation 
& Habitat for Humanity

Dutch Flower Foundation (DFF) worked with Habitat for Humanity in November 
2018 to build homes in Guatemala for those families in need. 

Paula Ramirez (Hardgoods Buyer) was our representative from our company. 
We are so proud of her efforts and for the remaining team members from our 

other DFG affiliates that played a huge role in helping in this project.


